
Monday 21st August 2023

To the parents and caregivers of Y13 students,

On Friday 25th of August, several Y13 students will attend a Hearing and Handling
Conservation course at ELIM Botany Campus. On completion of this course, the students
could achieve seven unit standard credits. Students must wear school uniform for this trip.
They will also need to bring their own morning tea and packed lunch.

Date: Friday 25th of August
Cost: Free
Departure: Students can be dropped off at the venue at 8.45am or will be leaving school at
7:45 am (course starts at 9 am)
Return: Students can be collected from the venue at 3pm or they will arrive back at school at
4.00 pm (course finishes at 3pm)
Location: ELIM Botany Campus, 159 Botany Road, Botany Downs, Auckland 2010
Transport: Private vehicle unless parental permission is granted for students to travel
independently. Please note: Students aren't to drive other students to or from the venue.

Please complete the attached Google Form:
https://forms.gle/xYs7CaEkwgoENZbcA

Kind regards,
Amanda Ray
Amanda.Ray@elim.school.nz

https://forms.gle/xYs7CaEkwgoENZbcA

